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BID BULLETIN NO. 01 

CILO 2023-018 

October 10, 2023 

 

Bid Bulletin No. 01 CILO 2023-018 is hereby issued for the information of Prospective 

Bidders relative to the bidding for the project SUPPLY AND DELIVERY OF JANITORIAL 

SUPPLIES FOR THE MONTH OF OCTOBER TO DECEMBER 2023 OF ILOILO 

INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT. 

 

A. The bid opening of the project Supply and Delivery of Janitorial Supplies for the 

month of October to December 2023 of Iloilo International Airport to be held at 

CAAP Admin Conference Room, Iloilo International Airport will be rescheduled to: 

 

Original Schedule Rescheduled to 

October 30, 2023 @ 09:00AM October 31, 2023 @ 09:00AM 

 

B. All sealed envelopes must contain the Mode of Procurement: COMPETITIVE 

BIDDING for the project. Failure to comply with this requirement will be a ground for 

disqualification. 

 

C. The CAAP-BAC reserves the right to reject any or all bids, to waive defects or formality 

therein and to accept bids considered responsive and most advantageous to the 

Government. 

 

 

 

 

ROBERTO B. MONTELIJAO JR. 

BAC Chairperson 

 

 

 

 


